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The Best Nest
Tabs, wheels, and flaps present the tale of Mr. and Mrs. Bird's search for a place to build a new nest.

Are You My Mommy?
The greedy Mino-o-saur learns the hard way that he needs to share the toys in order to make friends.

The Way I Heard It
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A child adds up the cats owned by ten different people and discovers that it is a lot of cats.

My Mother Is Mine
We've all been there. You call an Uber. The app says it has arrived, but . . . where is it? Where is your
Uber? Are You My Uber? is a 21st Century parody of the 1960 P.D. Eastman children's book Are You
My Mother? A man steps off the midnight bus at Port Authority. His name? Unknown. His goal? To
find his Uber, an elusive Ford Taurus. Lost and alone in a new city, he steels himself and begins by
passing right by the very object of his search. Hilarity ensues: the man proceeds to knock at the doors of
an off-duty cab, a helicopter, a halal cart, and other vehicles increasing in their absurdity, willing to try
anything to find his Uber. Paired with illustrations by Hilary Fitzgerald Campbell, co-illustrator of
Feminist Fight Club, Sarah Dooley's hilarious imagined story is as ridiculous as it is relatable.

Will You Be My Mother?
Advises parents of gay children how to handle their feelings of shock, anger, guilt, and self-deprecation,
explains current psychological views concerning homosexuality, and discusses religious issues

Sam and the Firefly
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Executive producer and host Mike Rowe presents a delightfully
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entertaining, seriously fascinating collection of his favorite episodes from America’s #1 short-form
podcast, The Way I Heard It, along with a host of personal memories, ruminations, and insights. It’s a
captivating must-read. The Way I Heard It presents thirty-five mysteries “for the curious mind with a
short attention span.” Every one is a trueish tale about someone you know, filled with facts that you
don’t. Movie stars, presidents, bloody do-gooders, and villains—they’re all here, waiting to shake your
hand, hoping you’ll remember them. Delivered with Mike’s signature blend of charm, wit, and
ingenuity, their stories are part of a larger mosaic—a memoir full of surprising revelations, sharp
observations, and intimate, behind-the-scenes moments drawn from Mike’s own remarkable life and
career.

You Are My Mother: Inspired by P. D. Eastman's Are You My Mother?
When a young girl ventures through a hidden door, she finds another life with shocking similarities to
her own. Coraline has moved to a new house with her parents and she is fascinated by the fact that their
'house' is in fact only half a house! Divided into flats years before, there is a brick wall behind a door
where once there was a corridor. One day it is a corridor again and the intrepid Coraline wanders down
it. And so a nightmare-ish mystery begins that takes Coraline into the arms of counterfeit parents and a
life that isn't quite right. Can Coraline get out? Can she find her real parents? Will life ever be the same
again?

The Mine-o-saur
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A memoir done in the form of a graphic novel by a cult favorite comic artist offers a darkly funny family
portrait that details her relationship with her father--a funeral home director, high school English teacher,
and closeted homosexual.

Just What Kind of Mother Are You?
Lift the flaps and join the peek-a-boo fun with a little pup searching for his mommy. Babies and toddlers
are invited to lift the flaps and transform the pictures in this bright board book as they follow a puppy
who is looking for his mother. Mary Murphy’s colorful illustrations of adorable animals will entice the
youngest of children as they discover a variety of mommies and babies along the way.

The Big Blue Book of Beginner Books
A duckling searches for its mother and encounters a horse, sheep, rabbit, cow, and turtle instead. On
board pages.

A Mother for Choco
This contemporary parody of a childhood classic is a humorous and heartfelt tale about searching for
love—and letting it find you. Makes a great gift! What’s a confident, self-reliant young woman with a
heart full of love—but no boyfriend—to do? Look for her soul mate, of course! Like the intrepid baby bird
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in P.D. Eastman’s beloved Are You My Mother?, the independent young woman in C.B. Bryza’s witty
and uplifting picture book for grown-ups takes readers along on an entertaining journey of hope and
discovery. Is her boyfriend the poker-faced tough guy, the wealthy cad full of empty promises, or the
nice average dude who’s really more into her friend? From the coffee shop, to the movie theater, to the
self-help section of the bookstore, our heroine encounters a host of potential mates who could be
perfect—for someone else. Will she ever have a happily-ever-after? Replete with Seussian, retro-style
illustrations, Are You My Boyfriend? is an irresistibly charming and empowering story you’ll want to
share with everyone who’s ever looked for love.

Are You My Dad?
Mothers are so amazing--is there anything they can't do? Through the heartfelt words of a little boy
awed by all the things his mom can do, this glowing celebration of mothers has a universal appeal that
will make young readers everywhere want to share it with their own moms. Featuring Tomie dePaola's
classic soft illustrations and in a wonderful smaller trim size, this is a perfect gift for Mother's Day--or
any day!

The Victorious Attitude
New York Times bestselling author Walter Dean Myers traveled back to his roots in this memoir that is
gripping, funny, and ultimately unforgettable. Don’t miss this memoir by a former National Ambassador
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of Books for Young People! As a boy, Myers was quick-tempered and physically strong, always ready
for a fight. He also read voraciously—he would check out books from the library and carry them home,
hidden in brown paper bags in order to avoid other boys' teasing. He aspired to be a writer (and he
eventually succeeded). But as his hope for a successful future diminished, the values he had been taught
at home, in school, and in his community seemed worthless, and he turned to the streets and to his books
for comfort. Here, in his own words, is the story of one of the most important voices of our time.

Missional Motherhood
Illus. in full color. Mr. and Mrs. Bird's search for a "better" nest leads them to some peculiar spots.

Bluebeard
When a strange egg appears in their nest, Mr. and Mrs. Bird kindly take it upon themselves to raise the
"baby bird" inside. But when the egg hatches, the Birds are in for a big surprise--"Junior" is the oddestlooking baby bird they've ever seen--with big, long jaws full of teeth and an appetite to match. In fact, he
looks more like a baby alligator than a baby bird! Nevertheless, the devoted Birds run themselves ragged
feeding Junior until he gets so big, he must leave the nest or it will collapse underneath him. But how
can Junior fly without wings? To the delight of the Birds--and readers!--the dilemma is solved when
Junior takes off from a branch overlooking a pond.
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Are You My Mother?
An astonishing story that puts a human face on the ongoing debate about immigration reform in the
United States, now updated with a new Epilogue and Afterword, photos of Enrique and his family, an
author interview, and more—the definitive edition of a classic of contemporary America Based on the
Los Angeles Times newspaper series that won two Pulitzer Prizes, one for feature writing and another
for feature photography, this page-turner about the power of family is a popular text in classrooms and a
touchstone for communities across the country to engage in meaningful discussions about this essential
American subject. Enrique’s Journey recounts the unforgettable quest of a Honduran boy looking for his
mother, eleven years after she is forced to leave her starving family to find work in the United States.
Braving unimaginable peril, often clinging to the sides and tops of freight trains, Enrique travels through
hostile worlds full of thugs, bandits, and corrupt cops. But he pushes forward, relying on his wit,
courage, hope, and the kindness of strangers. As Isabel Allende writes: “This is a twenty-first-century
Odyssey. If you are going to read only one nonfiction book this year, it has to be this one.” Praise for
Enrique’s Journey “Magnificent . . . Enrique’s Journey is about love. It’s about family. It’s about
home.”—The Washington Post Book World “[A] searing report from the immigration frontlines . . . as
harrowing as it is heartbreaking.”—People (four stars) “Stunning . . . As an adventure narrative alone,
Enrique’s Journey is a worthy read. . . . Nazario’s impressive piece of reporting [turns] the current
immigration controversy from a political story into a personal one.”—Entertainment Weekly “Gripping
and harrowing . . . a story begging to be told.”—The Christian Science Monitor “[A] prodigious feat of
reporting . . . [Sonia Nazario is] amazingly thorough and intrepid.”—Newsday
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Go, Dog, Go!
A lost baby bird goes on a hunt to find its mother.

Coraline
Sam the Owl and Gus the Firefly literally light up the sky in this classic Beginner Book edited by Dr.
Seuss. In Sam and the Firefly, P. D. Eastman (author of Are You My Mother? and Go, Dog. Go!)
introduces us to the dynamic duo of Sam and Gus, who soar through the air writing words in the night
sky. But when Gus’s words end up causing confusion and chaos for the people on the ground, it’s up to
Sam to help Gus “write” his wrongs. Originally created by Dr. Seuss, Beginner Books encourage
children to read all by themselves, with simple words and illustrations that give clues to their meaning.
"provides interest, suspense and word repetition. Illustrations excellent. Recommended."--(starred)
School Library Journal.

Are You My Uber?
While a baby bear shows his pride in his mother's bravery, a tiger cub shares his feelings about his
mother's strength, in a colorful picture book about a child's special love for its mother. Reprint.

Billy Bully
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Gathers tales about an unusual spotted creature, a group of frightened farm animals, a baby bird, dogs,
two birds looking for a place to nest, and a young rabbit, that originally appeared in books published by
Beginner Books.

Where's Baby?
Adapted illustrations from the classic P.D. Eastman's book celebrates the things children love and
appreciate about their mothers.

Are You My Mother?
Never having seen his mother, a baby bird makes humorous mistakes trying to find her.

The Alphabet Book
“Ranks with Vonnegut’s best and goes one step beyond . . . joyous, soaring fiction.”—The Atlanta
Journal and Constitution Broad humor and bitter irony collide in this fictional autobiography of Rabo
Karabekian, who, at age seventy-one, wants to be left alone on his Long Island estate with the secret he
has locked inside his potato barn. But then a voluptuous young widow badgers Rabo into telling his life
story—and Vonnegut in turn tells us the plain, heart-hammering truth about man’s careless fancy to
create or destroy what he loves. Praise for Bluebeard “Vonnegut is at his edifying best.”—The
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Philadelphia Inquirer “The quicksilver mind of Vonnegut is at it again. . . . He displays all his
talents—satire, irony, ridicule, slapstick, and even a shaggy dog story of epic proportions.”—The
Cincinnati Post “[Kurt Vonnegut is] a voice you can trust to keep poking holes in the social fabric.”—San
Francisco Chronicle “It has the qualities of classic Bosch and Slaughterhouse Vonnegut. . . . Bluebeard
is uncommonly feisty.”—USA Today “Is Bluebeard good? Yes! . . . This is vintage Vonnegut—good wine
from his best grapes.”—The Detroit News “A joyride . . . Vonnegut is more fascinated and puzzled than
angered by the human stupidities and contradictions he discerns so keenly. So hop in his rumble seat. As
you whiz along, what you observe may provide some new perspectives.”—Kansas City Star

Are You My Mother?
Charming illustrations and whimsical rhyme present the tale of a little raccoon who decides he does not
want to do what his mother wants him to do. So, he leaves home in search of another mother. Wandering
through the forest, he inquires of several likely candidates whether they would be willing to be his
mother. This includes a chipmunk, a squirrel, a bluebird, an anteater, even a beaver.

Cat Count
My Mother Is So Smart
Page 10/18

Access PDF Are You My Mother A Comic Drama
In this story that introduces the numbers from one to ten, Billy Bully learns to be nice to his friends.

Are You Still My Mother?
Every single Christmas, Julie finds the presents her mom and dad have hidden. But this year, the
presents are nowhere to be found! Have her parents decided not to have Christmas at all?

Are You My Mommy?
When a mother bird's egg starts to jump, she hurries off to make sure she has something for her little one
to eat, but as soon as she's gone, out pops the baby bird, who immediately sets off to find his mother
with hilarious results. A beloved classic that was edited by Dr. Seuss.

Are You My Boyfriend?
Whether by foot, boat, car, or unicycle, P. D. Eastman's lovable dogs demonstrate the many ways one
can travel in this condensed, board-book version perfect for babies and toddlers.

Flap Your Wings
All of the animals are afraid of the Selfish Crocodile - he never let's them into his river, and he's always
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so snappy! And so when the Selfish Crocodile finds himself in terrible pain, no-one wants to help him after all, what if he gobbles them up? But, to everyone's surprise, there is one animal in the forest who is
willing to help . . . A brilliant tale of friendship, The Selfish Crocodile has become a picture book
classic.

Fun Home
There's no such thing as “just” a mom. Despite the routine tasks and mundane to-do lists, motherhood is
anything but insignificant. God has designed motherhood as part of his greater plan to draw people to
himself—instilling all women, whether called to traditional mothering or not, with an eternal purpose in
nurturing others. In this book, Gloria Furman searches the Scriptures for the mission of God in
motherhood. She opens our eyes to God's life-giving promises—promises intended to empower each and
every woman as she makes disciples in her home, in her neighborhood, and around the world.

Where's My Mommy?
When a tiny emperor penguin accidentally rolls her egg down a big hill and hatches in the Antarctic, she
is surprised to find that her protective father is no where to be found! The determined little bird realizes
she must search for him, as he is obviously very lost! She slips down snowy slopes, slides over icy
ridges, and waddles along cold paths Along her search she encounters many helpful Antarctic friends,
asking each one if they are her dad. Though she learns many intersting facts and clues about her fatherPage 12/18
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that he is a bird who cannot fly, that he lives on land and swims in the sea, that he is tall but definitely
smaller than some of the animals she encounters- she realizes that none of her new friends can be her
dad. Feeling very worried, she suddenly spies a strange something climbing out of the sea. He fits the
description of her dad perfectly!.. Is the search for her lost dad finally over?!

Enrique's Journey
The New York Times–bestselling graphic memoir about Alison Bechdel, author of Fun Home,
becoming the artist her mother wanted to be. Alison Bechdel’s Fun Home was a pop culture and literary
phenomenon. Now, a second thrilling tale of filial sleuthery, this time about her mother: voracious
reader, music lover, passionate amateur actor. Also a woman, unhappily married to a closeted gay man,
whose artistic aspirations simmered under the surface of Bechdel's childhood…and who stopped touching
or kissing her daughter good night, forever, when she was seven. Poignantly, hilariously, Bechdel
embarks on a quest for answers concerning the mother-daughter gulf. It's a richly layered search that
leads readers from the fascinating life and work of the iconic twentieth-century psychoanalyst Donald
Winnicott, to one explosively illuminating Dr. Seuss illustration, to Bechdel’s own (serially
monogamous) adult love life. And, finally, back to Mother—to a truce, fragile and real-time, that will
move and astonish all adult children of gifted mothers. A New York Times, USA Today, Time, Slate,
and Barnes & Noble Best Book of the Year “As complicated, brainy, inventive and satisfying as the
finest prose memoirs.”—New York Times Book Review “A work of the most humane kind of genius,
bravely going right to the heart of things: why we are who we are. It's also incredibly funny. And
visually stunning. And page-turningly addictive. And heartbreaking.”—Jonathan Safran Foer “Many of
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us are living out the unlived lives of our mothers. Alison Bechdel has written a graphic novel about this;
sort of like a comic book by Virginia Woolf. You won't believe it until you read it—and you
must!”—Gloria Steinem

The Cat in the Hat Beginner Book Dictionary in Spanish
“Riveting! Daly plunges straight into the heart of every parent’s worst nightmare with page-turning
results.” —Lisa Gardner, #1 New York Times–bestselling author Lisa Kallisto—overwhelmed working
mother—is the not-so-perfect model of the modern woman. She holds down a busy job running an animal
shelter, she cares for three demanding children, and she worries that her marriage isn’t getting enough
attention. During an impossibly hectic week, Lisa takes her eye off the ball for a moment and her world
descends into a living nightmare. Not only is her best friend’s thirteen-year-old daughter missing, but
it’s Lisa’s fault. To make matters worse, Lucinda is the second teenage girl to disappear within the past
two weeks. The first one turned up stripped bare and abandoned on the main street after a horrible
ordeal. Wracked with guilt over her mistake, and after having been publicly blamed by Lucinda’s
family, Lisa sets out to right the wrong. As she begins digging under the surface, Lisa learns that
everything is not quite what it first appears to be. “This intriguing blend of suspense tale and domestic
drama, which has a number of delicious plot twists, will keep readers riveted . . . First-rate fiction from
an outstanding new thriller writer.” —Booklist, starred review

Finding Christmas
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"Papa Fox is looking for Baby Fox, who is just out of his sight but not ours! In this clever introduction to
prepositions, a near-sighted Papa is looking for his baby. Is Baby up in the tree? Is Baby under the log?
Is Baby around the corner? Where could Baby be?"--

My Nest Is Best
A rerelease of a lighthearted story that follows the tradition of P. D. Eastman's Are Your My Mother?
features a newly hatched baby crocodile who realizes that he is different from other animals before a
friendly zebra introduces him to his real mother. A first picture book by the creator of Hoppity Skip
Little Chick.

Bad Boy
A lonely little bird named Choco goes in search of a mother.

The Selfish Crocodile
Readers of all ages will vividly remember trying to peek at hidden gift packages; writing scrolls of wish
lists to Santa; and struggling to behave at formal Christmas dinner parties. Always in the background,
we know Santa Claus is watching, soon to decide if David deserves a shiny new fire truck or a lump of
coal under the tree. From playing with delicate ornaments to standing in an endlessly long line for Santa,
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here are common Christmas activities--but with David's naughty trimmings. A surefire hit that is
destined to be an annual classic.

It's Christmas, David!
Such entries as American ants, birds on bikes, and cow in car are in this alphabet book.

Are You My Mother?
An alphabetically arranged introduction to over 1,000 Spanish words.
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